

PTO Updates

Dear Cabrillo Families,

I hope everyone enjoyed the beautiful weather over the weekend!

A few friendly reminders:

Monday, 2/14, is a Spirit Day! Please have your child wear read or pink!!

Also, many of the board members will be "aging out" this year so please reach out to a board member if you are curious about joining or finding out more information. Also, since our meetings are still virtual, you join the zooms to see us and learn more. We meet the first Thursday of every month, zoom links will be posted in the MemberHub Calendar.

As Mrs. Flores-Aikey mentioned in her newsletter the kitchen is still experiencing some issues, so the modified schedule is attached below in the flyers section.

Have a wonderful week +1 day off with your kiddos! School will resume on Tuesday, March 1st!

Have a wonderful week!

Angelique Barry

PTO President